
 
  

 

What a pleasure it is to feature this month's GEAA Member 
Group, The Conservation Society of San Antonio!  
 
As a founding member linking arms with GEAA nearly 20 years 
ago, they have been one of our most long standing partners.  
They have been powerful advocates for historic preservation in 
San Antonio, and we are grateful that the Conservation Society 
of San Antonio considers preservation of our water resources in 
their mission. The work of their Historic Farm and Ranch 
Complexes committee and the assistance their organization 
provides to support easements for our historic farms and 
ranches is especially important to protecting our 
watersheds. Having this group of dedicated conservationists 
advocating on our side of the issues has been invaluable over 
the past 20 years. 
Thank you to The Conservation Society of San Antonio for their 
unwavering commitment to our common goal of protecting and 



preserving the history and cultural heritage of San Antonio and 
Texas for generations to come! 
 
We welcome you to explore their resources and learn how to 
get involved in their good work here.  
 

https://www.saconservation.org/

